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February 7, 1947

Miss Laura Gilpin 
614 Alameda Road 
P.0. Box 1173 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Just a note to acknowledge your letter of
January 27, and the receipt of the suggestions for the jacket.
Mr. Spencer says that these seem to be quite alright, and we are, 
therefore, sending a check for $45.00 to Mr. Sluis, in accordance 
with your suggestion.

Year-4.n*t busine ss and our spring books have kept
us from really getting into the Yucatan book, but we hope to do 
so very shortly. V?e note what you say about the best season for 
the book, and will do our utmost, although production difficulties, 
particularly in this process, are worse than they have ever been. 
We'll keep you informed.
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Cordially yours,

Waiter Frese
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